
July in Pensacola: Celebrating Freedom,
the Blue Angels, and a Safer Community Through

Stronger Emergency Response

I am thrilled to share
meaningful progress we’ve
made to enhance public safety
and support the dedicated
individuals who serve our
community every day.
10 new ambulances have just
been commissioned, bringing
our total to 22 new units added
since October. This continued
investment ensures faster, more
reliable emergency response
services for the people of
Escambia County.

We’ve also approved a 23%
increase for starting fire fighter
positions. This significant step
reflects our ongoing
commitment to recruiting and
retaining the best emergency
professionals to serve and
protect our families.

These achievements are a
direct result of collaboration,
transparency, and a shared
dedication to doing what’s
right for our community. I
remain deeply honored to
serve as your District 4
Commissioner and will
continue working hard for the
health, safety, and well-being
of all Escambia County
residents.

As always, my team and I are
here to help. You can reach
out any time at
district4@myescambia.com.

July 7th
5PM - 6PM
Ferry Pass

Community
Center

August 13th
7AM - 8AM
Ferry Pass

Community
Center

September
17th

7AM - 8AM
The Rex
Coffee
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